
17th November 2017 

 

Christmas Dinner 2017 

 

Pupils and Parents Key Stage 1 Tuesday 5th December at 12.30pm 

Pupils and Parents Key Stage 2 Wednesday 6th December at 12.30pm 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This year, our Christmas Dinner will be split over two days again due to the 

increase in pupil numbers.  

 

One parent per family is invited to join their child/ren at the meal, i.e. if you 

have two children in one Key Stage, still only one family member may attend due 

to accommodating the numbers in our dinner hall.  If you have children in both 

Key Stages, then a family member can come on both days. 

 

All Key Stage 1 children will have a hot bag provided on the alternate day to 

Christmas Dinner but if your child is in Key Stage 2 and would like a hot bag 

please order one via our epayments system as a normal school dinner. 

  

 The cost of the adults’ lunch is £3.00 and you would need to send in the 

reply slip and pay via our online epayments.  

  Key Stage 1 children and children in receipt of free school meals will be 

entitled to a free lunch.  

  Children’s Christmas Dinner will cost £2.30. 

 

 

Please return your reply slip by Friday 24th November, no later due to having to 

order the Turkey. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs N Whike 

Cook 

Christmas Dinner 2017 

 

I wish to attend the KS1/KS2 12.30pm sitting (delete as appropriate) 

 

Child/ren’s name …………………………………………………………. 

 

Name of parent/carer attending …………………………………………….. 

 

I have paid via epayments 


